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PUBLIC HEALTH AND WIC
 (April 3, 2017)  With National Public Health Week 2017 upon us, it is important to join in the growing movement to create the healthiest nation. As the nation’s premier public health nutrition program, Women, Infant, and Children (WIC) is a cost-effective sound investment- insuring the health of our children. Changing our health means ensuring conditions where everyone has the opportunity to be healthy.
It is important for the American population to be healthy for the following reasons:

· Ensures a productive and globally competitive workforce

· Reduces health care costs by preventing diseases and injuries that are expensive to treat

· Enable citizens to pursue their American dream without hindrance by poor health

If you know of someone who may benefit from WIC, or even yourself, please visit http://signupwic.com to find your nearest WIC office. We all have a role to play, so help us celebrate National Public Health Week 2017 and WIC by become part of the movement to create the healthiest generation. 
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